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rigration firm in the Middle East who has been marketing our DS (€ iteenship Program in a manner that

s not of the professional level and standards that we expect and require ol our representatives
imernationally

Upaon learning of this situation, the Commission immediately lnunched an urgent investigation Lo
establish the facts and take appropriate action

Fhe marketing materials are in the form of various social media posts and videos whii h have now been
shared widely here in Vanuatu, Although the actions and activities ol this firm are not unlawful (n

themselves, they have rightly attracted criticism and condemnation from within our community for the
way in which they portray our DSP Citizens and the Vanuatu Passport

in this instance the Commission has discovered that the migration firm involved is not offic lally
registered and authorized by the Citizenship Commission to promote the Vanuatu Program
internationally. The Commission has irmmediately instructed its team to contact the mig

demand the remaoval of all posts related to the promotion of Vanuatu Citizenship
been duly complied with,

ration hrm and
This demand has

It is of vital importance that we retain our Citizenship Program for the benefit of Vanuatu, an
appointment of the current chairman of the Citizenship Commission, those Commission has made it its
priority Lo ensure that Program n[ﬂrrﬂlimml standards are raised, with better management an
Isolated instances such as this distasteful representation of the Program reinforce the need for

action, and in the near future the Commission will be implementing new measures Lo addres
requirements,
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The Commission wishes to remind our Ni-Vanuatu community th
take Vanuatu Citizenship through investrment are valuable net contributors to our country and indeed
have sustained us through the terrible economic hardships of the past twelve months

at the vast majority of individuals who




order to maintain and preserve the Citizenship Program for the future good of our country, the
ymmission wish to provide assurance that the Commission will be asserting ever more rigorous contral
d vetting over the Program, the Agents who represent it, and the applicants who seek Vanuatu

tizenship.
ted at Port Vila this 11" Day of January 2021
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